
GRACE COMMUNITY BIBLE FELLOWSHIP

THANKSGIVING AND WORSHIP SERVICE

June 16, 2019

9:45 a.m. Fellowship Breakfast
10:05 a.m Prayer for the Lost and the Persecuted
10:15 a.m. Worship 

Scripture Reading: Psalm 136
Scripture Reading: John 12:37-41

Songs of Praise, Worship and Thanksgiving

If My People
Forever
Shine Jesus Shine
Ancient Words

The Lord’s Supper

Sermon: Do Not Harden Your Heart

Prayer

If you have questions or comments about today’s sermon, please feel free to
contact me at 758-4400.

Jim Flaherty, pastor
       gracecbf.org

Scripture References

Matthew 12:28 “But if I cast out demons by the Spirit of God, then the
kingdom of God has come upon you. 29 "Or how can anyone enter the
strong man's house and carry off his property, unless he first binds the
strong man? And then he will plunder his house.

Isaiah 53:1 Who has believed our message? And to whom has the arm of the
LORD been revealed?

Romans 10:16 However, they did not all heed the good news; for Isaiah
says, “LORD, WHO HAS BELIEVED OUR REPORT?

Romans 9:28 FOR THE LORD WILL EXECUTE HIS WORD ON THE
EARTH, THOROUGHLY AND QUICKLY.

Isaiah 1:4 Alas, sinful nation, People weighed down with iniquity, Offspring
of evildoers, Sons who act corruptly! They have abandoned the LORD, They
have despised the Holy One of Israel, They have turned away from Him.

Isaiah 1:10 Hear the word of the LORD, You rulers of Sodom; Give ear to
the instruction of our God, You people of Gomorrah. 11 “What are your
multiplied sacrifices to Me?” Says the LORD. “I have had enough of burnt
offerings of rams And the fat of fed cattle; And I take no pleasure in the
blood of bulls, lambs or goats. 12 “When you come to appear before Me,
Who requires of you this trampling of My courts? 13 “Bring your worthless
offerings no longer, Incense is an abomination to Me. New moon and
sabbath, the calling of assemblies -

Isaiah 6:9 He said, “Go, and tell this people: ‘Keep on listening, but do not
perceive; Keep on looking, but do not understand.’ 10 “Render the hearts of
this people insensitive, Their ears dull, And their eyes dim, Otherwise they
might see with their eyes, Hear with their ears, Understand with their hearts,
And return and be healed.”

Exodus 7:13 Yet Pharaoh’s heart was hardened, and he did not listen to
them, as the LORD had said. 14 Then the LORD said to Moses, “Pharaoh’s
heart is stubborn; he refuses to let the people go. . . . 8:15 But when Pharaoh
saw that there was relief, he hardened his heart and did not listen to them, as
the LORD had said. . . . 8:19 Then the magicians said to Pharaoh, “This is
the finger of God.” But Pharaoh’s heart was hardened, and he did not listen
to them, as the LORD had said. . . .  8:32 But Pharaoh hardened his heart



this time also, and he did not let the people go. . . . 9:7 Pharaoh sent, and
behold, there was not even one of the livestock of Israel dead. But the heart
of Pharaoh was hardened, and he did not let the people go.

Exodus 9:12 And the LORD hardened Pharaoh’s heart, and he did not listen
to them, just as the LORD had spoken to Moses.

Romans 1:21 For even though they knew God, they did not honor Him as
God or give thanks, but they became futile in their speculations, and their
foolish heart was darkened. 22 Professing to be wise, they became fools, 23
and exchanged the glory of the incorruptible God for an image in the form
of corruptible man and of birds and four-footed animals and crawling
creatures. 24 Therefore God gave them over in the lusts of their hearts to
impurity, so that their bodies would be dishonored among them. 25 For they
exchanged the truth of God for a lie, and worshiped and served the creature
rather than the Creator, who is blessed forever. Amen.  26 For this reason
God gave them over to degrading passions; for their women exchanged the
natural function for that which is unnatural . . . 28 And just as they did not
see fit to acknowledge God any longer, God gave them over to a depraved
mind, to do those things which are not proper.

1 Corinthians 2:14 But a natural man does not accept the things of the Spirit
of God, for they are foolishness to him; and he cannot understand them,
because they are spiritually appraised. 15 But he who is spiritual appraises
all things, yet he himself is appraised by no one. 

Psalm 95:7 . . . Today, if you would hear His voice, 8 Do not harden your
hearts, as at Meribah, As in the day of Massah in the wilderness, 9 “When
your fathers tested Me, They tried Me, though they had seen My work. 10
“For forty years I loathed that generation, And said they are a people who
err in their heart, And they do not know My ways. 11 “Therefore I swore in
My anger, Truly they shall not enter into My rest.”

Hebrews 2:1 For this reason we must pay much closer attention to what we
have heard, so that we do not drift away from it. 2 For if the word spoken
through angels proved unalterable, and every transgression and disobedience
received a just penalty, 3 how will we escape if we neglect so great a
salvation?

Hebrews 3:7 Therefore, just as the Holy Spirit says, “TODAY IF YOU HEAR
HIS VOICE, 8 DO NOT HARDEN YOUR HEARTS AS WHEN THEY
PROVOKED ME, AS IN THE DAY OF TRIAL IN THE WILDERNESS, 9

WHERE YOUR FATHERS TRIED Me BY TESTING Me, AND SAW MY
WORKS FOR FORTY YEARS. 10 “THEREFORE I WAS ANGRY WITH THIS
GENERATION, AND SAID, ‘THEY ALWAYS GO ASTRAY IN THEIR
HEART, AND THEY DID NOT KNOW MY WAYS’; 11 AS I SWORE IN MY

WRATH, ‘THEY SHALL NOT ENTER MY REST.’”  

Hebrews 3:12 Take care, brethren, that there not be in any one of you an
evil, unbelieving heart that falls away from the living God. 13 But
encourage one another day after day, as long as it is still called “Today,” so
that none of you will be hardened by the deceitfulness of sin.

Hebrews 6:4 For in the case of those who have once been enlightened and
have tasted of the heavenly gift and have been made partakers of the Holy
Spirit, 5 and have tasted the good word of God and the powers of the age to
come, 6 and then have fallen away, it is impossible to renew them again to
repentance, since they again crucify to themselves the Son of God and put
Him to open shame.

10:26 For if we go on sinning willfully after receiving the knowledge of the
truth, there no longer remains a sacrifice for sins, 27 but a terrifying
expectation of judgment and THE FURY OF A FIRE WHICH WILL
CONSUME THE ADVERSARIES. 28 Anyone who has set aside the Law
of Moses dies without mercy on the testimony of two or three witnesses. 29
How much severer punishment do you think he will deserve who has
trampled under foot the Son of God, and has regarded as unclean the blood
of the covenant by which he was sanctified, and has insulted the Spirit of
grace? 30 For we know Him who said, “VENGEANCE IS MINE, I WILL
REPAY.” And again, “THE LORD WILL JUDGE HIS PEOPLE.” 31 It is a
terrifying thing to fall into the hands of the living God.

Hebrews 12:15 See to it that no one comes short of the grace of God; that no
root of bitterness springing up causes trouble, and by it many be defiled; 16
that there be no immoral or godless person like Esau, who sold his own
birthright for a single meal.

Hebrews 12:25 See to it that you do not refuse Him who is speaking. For if
those did not escape when they refused him who warned them on earth,
much less will we escape who turn away from Him who warns from heaven.

Isaiah 55:6 Seek the LORD while He may be found; Call upon Him while
He is near.


